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To: Milena Zasadzien <milena.zasadzien@lacity.org>

Hi Milena,

While I was out I thought that I saw an email from you with an anticipated timeframe for receiving the screencheck DEIR
for the 1045 Olive project.  However, I can't find that email now.  Is that screencheck still pending?

Thanks,
-John


